
       

 

 

 

 

 
 

City of Portage la Prairie 

Facility Maintenance 

 

The City of Portage la Prairie is accepting resumes for a position in Facility Maintenance. Under 

the general supervision of the Facility Maintenance Supervisor, the incumbent performs 

maintenance duties related to wastewater treatment, water treatment, pumping facilities and 

building maintenance for municipal facilities. 

 

Qualifications include completion of Grade 12 plus an Industrial Electrician or Millwright 

Certificate, the ideal candidate would have a minimum of three years’ experience in these related 

fields. Some other examples are welding experience, fabrication, pump repairs, instrumentation, 

troubleshooting and a valid Class 3 driver license with air brake endorsement for the operation of a 

boom truck. This position requires employees to be certified in SCBA and confined space.   

 

Hours of work are Monday to Friday from 7:30 am to 4:30 pm with 1 hour for lunch. Required to 

be on standby one weekend a month. Employees on standby duties are required to carry a pager 

and must be able to report to work within thirty minutes. 

 

The current wage for this position is $44.34 per hour. This is a unionized position and is subject to 

all terms and conditions of the collective agreement or subsequent amending agreements.  

 

Please forward applications to Human Resources Office, City of Portage la Prairie, 97 

Saskatchewan Ave East, Portage la Prairie, MB, R1N 0L8, FAX (204) 239-1532.  

Email Address: hr@city-plap.com. Website: www.city-plap.com  

 

Applications must be received not later than 4:30 pm on Friday May 9th, 2025 and marked 

Competition # 2025-08. 

 

We thank all applicants for applying; however, only those being considered for an interview will 

be contacted. 

 

The City of Portage la Prairie is committed to an inclusive, barrier free environment and will 

accommodate the needs of applicants under the Accessibility for Manitobans Act (AMA) 

throughout all stages of the recruitment and selection process.  We thank all applicants for their 

interest; only those advancing in the competition will be contacted.  If contacted to participate in 

the process, please advise if you require an accommodation. 

 
 


